
May 1, 2018 

 

To WRB and participants: 

 

 As a result of new information provided by city attorney, I 

reiterate my request to receive any and all records, payments, emails, 

etc. related to the reporting, management, identification, repair and 

reconstruction of long lateral problems and failures throughout the 

city.  This information is to include addresses, names (to be redacted), 

dates, contractors used, payments made (either by PWD, homeowner 

or other arrangements). 

 I thank you once again for your consideration of this issue and 

look forward to my opportunity to review and question these 

documents at a technical hearing in the near future. 

 

Michael Skiendzielwski 




